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• Gallery 53  May Exhibit 

SAQA CT February 5th, 2022 Regional Meeting 
After a great deal of soul searching and discussion, Laura and I have 
made the tough decision to hold the February 5th Regional meeting  
virtually only.  We had the great hope of holding the meeting in person 
at the Guildford Art Center but it seems Omicron hasn’t subsided to the 
point where many members feel safe.   

SAQA CT Regional Meeting 

February 5, 2022  10:00 a.m. 

Participate in a discussion on finishing your art quilts.  Christina Blais, author of “The 

Finish Line” will be present to share information and samples from her popular    

newsletter series.  Bring your questions, thoughts, suggestions and examples.  

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82659306271?

pwd=Zm9HUnRBeFZUYmRJRWg4MkQxYS9BUT09 

Meeting ID: 826 5930 6271       Passcode: 977385 

A Golden Opportunity! Are you looking to become more involved?  Would you like to see behind 

the scenes and be in the know?  Consider becoming a SAQA CT Regional Rep.  Work        

alongside Laura and I until my tenure is up on March 31st, 2022.   

  

Topic: SAQA CT Wednesday Artist Discussions 

Time: 10:00 a.m. 

January 19, 2022 

February 9 and 23, 2022 

March 9 and 23, 2022 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87323792498?
pwd=aUNVMnozdEwxNW9oMERtVlAzKzB6QT09 

Meeting ID: 873 2379 2498      Passcode: 325571 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87323792498?pwd=aUNVMnozdEwxNW9oMERtVlAzKzB6QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87323792498?pwd=aUNVMnozdEwxNW9oMERtVlAzKzB6QT09


“A Connecticut Welcome” will premiere at the Guilford 
Art Center located at 411 Church Street, Guilford, CT 
on February 4, 2022 until March 5, 2002. The exhibit 
can be seen at the Greenwich Art Society in May 2022 
and the Windham Textile & History Museum in August 
2022.  

“A Connecticut Welcome” features works created by 
twenty-two members of the Connecticut Region of the 
Studio Art Quilt Associates (SAQA). The exhibition is 
open February 4 – March 5, and is free and open to 
the public. 

A catalog for the show which includes photos of all the work is available through Amazon.com – look for 

LOCAL COLOR: A Connecticut Welcome: An Exhibition of Fiber Art by Members of SAQA, Connecticut 
Region: Themel, Kate: 9798787283044 

For more information, contact Guilford Art Center at info@guilfordartcenter.org or call (203) 453-5947. 

Visit the Guildford Art Center to view SAQA CT’s newest exhibit! 

 

The Textured Story:  Fiber Art Textile Show  

Drop off - April 29th 12:00 - 4:00 and April 30th 10:00 - 2:00 

Reception - May 7th 12:00 - 1:30  Awards at 1:00 

Pick up - June 1st 12:00 - 4:00 and June 2nd  10:00 - 2:00 

53 Colony Street  

Meriden, CT  

https://www.amazon.com/dp/B09P8BW9S3
https://www.amazon.com/dp/B09P8BW9S3
mailto:info@guilfordartcenter.org

